Give Life Center wishes to apologise for
any distress that their recent Fax
caused to recipients.

We felt that the hard impact of an Angel standing over the coffin and giving

CPR would have a positive aspect relating to first aid. We hear regularly that

people wished that they had done a first aid course because of an injury to a

child, loved one or work mate. They state that they now felt better knowing
that they can make a difference and not feel powerless to help.

We do however hope that you will invest just a few minutes going
to our website and seeing the new free instructional videos we
have put up there and hope we see you at one of our world class
training sessions soon.

Life is precious.

www.givelifecenter.com

Finding 2 days to do a real course with a highly skilled instructor is always
going to be your best option in ensuring you have the right skills.

Give Life Center

18 Wilsons Lane, Lilydale 3140
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